
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF EARLY VOTING AND DROP BOXES  
FOR PROVO CITY’S 2023 MUNICIPAL GENERAL ELECTION 

 
 
The Municipal General Election for Provo City is scheduled for November 21, 2023. The election 
will primarily be conducted through mail-in ballots. To ensure your vote is counted, make sure 
your ballot is postmarked by November 20, 2023. 
 
For in-person early voting, you can visit the Utah County Building between 8 AM and 5 PM from 
November 13, 2023 until November 20, 2023. Mail-in ballots can be deposited in drop boxes 
until 8 PM on Election Day. Additionally, provisional ballot registration will be available at any 
vote center. 
 
General Election Vote Centers – Polls are open on November 21, 2023 from 7 AM – 8 PM: 

• Utah County Health and Justice Building – 151 S University Ave, Suite 1600, Provo, UT 
84606 

o Other voting locations in Utah County can be found at: www.utahcounty.vote 

Drop Boxes:  
• Provo City Library – 550 N University Ave, Provo, UT 84601  
• Provo Towne Center Mall – 1200 Towne Center Blvd, Provo, UT 84601  
• Utah County Administration Building – 100 E Center St, Provo, UT 84601 

o Other drop box locations in Utah County can be found at: www.utahcounty.vote 
 
 
For other election-related details, please refer to the following sources: 

• Online: www.utahcounty.vote 
• Online: www.vote.utah.gov 
• In-Person: Elections Office - 100 E Center Street, Suite 3100, Provo, Utah 84606 
• By Phone: Elections Office - 801-851-8128 

 
 
 
/s/ Heidi Allman, City Recorder/Elections Officer 
Dated this 25th day of October, 2023 
Published on the Utah Public Notice Website, the Provo City website, and in Provo City Hall. 
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